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14 January 2021 
 

Dear Parent and Student 
 
BTEC Health and Social Care 
 
I wanted to write to you as quickly as I could, as today schools have today received a letter 
from Gavin Williamson, the Secretary of State for Education, that all BTEC exams scheduled 
for February and March this year have been cancelled.  
This means that you will not have your Health and Social Care exam on 5 February 2021.  
 
I know that you will be disappointed that you will not get to take the exam that you have been 
working so hard for at this point in time, but please don’t let this put you off. Keep working 
hard and we will keep you informed as we hear more about assessment measures that will 
be put in place.  
 
Please rest assured that we will work as hard as we can to keep you up to date with 
developments.  If you have concerns or questions please do not hesitate to get in contact. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 

 
 
Mrs S Gibbs  
Deputy Headteacher  
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


